From: ISG-Telecom Consultants <isaacs@isg-telecom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 4:44 PM

To: Data Center - PSC

Subject: RE: Electronic Service for Case Number DA-2014-0229 - Notice of Deficiency in
Application

Dear Sir:

I am in receipt of the deficiency letter and kindly request an explanation as to what is missing?

Joseph Isaacs
Founder & President

ISG-Telecom Consultants
4274 Enfield Court, Suite 1600
Palm Harbor, Florida 34685
Phone: (727) 738-5553
Facsimile: (727) 939-2672
isaacs@isg-telecom.com
www.isg-telecom.com

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

NOTICE: This e-mail (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18
U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521, is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended to be conveyed only to the
designated recipient(s). This e-mail message contains confidential, privileged information intended solely
for the addressee. Please do not read, copy, or disseminate it unless you are the addressee. If you have
received it in error, please call us at 727-738-5553 and ask to speak with the message sender. Also, we would
appreciate your forwarding the message back to us and deleting it from your system. Every effort has been
made to ensure that any attachment to this mail does not contain a virus. While ISG-Telecom Consultants and
all of its affiliates have taken every reasonable precaution to minimize this risk, neither it nor the sender
can accept liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of software viruses. Please rely on your
own virus check as no responsibility is taken by the sender for any damage arising out of any virus infection
this communication may contain. This e-mail and all other electronic (including voice) communications from
the sender's firm are for informational purposes only. No such communication is intended by the sender to
constitute either an electronic record or an electronic signature or to constitute any agreement by the
sender to conduct a transaction by electronic means. Any such intention or agreement is hereby expressly
disclaimed unless otherwise specifically indicated. To learn more, please visit our website at www.isg-
telecom.com

From: Dodson, Jan [mailto:jan.dodson@psc.mo.gov] On Behalf Of datacenter orders&notices

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 12:18 PM

To: GCO/Chief Staff Counsel - Service; 'opcservice@ded.mo.gov'; 'isaacs@isg-telecom.com’

Cc: datacenter orders&notices; GCO/Chief Staff Counsel Support Staff - PSC; Koenigsfeld, Christine; Myers, Leslie; Pope,
Judy; Bloch, Laura; Sundermeyer, Susan; Kelly, Kevin; Henderson, Wess; Dietrich, Natelle; Ochoa, Gregg

Subject: Electronic Service for Case Number DA-2014-0229 - Notice of Deficiency in Application

The attached Order/Notice was issued by the Missouri Public Service Commission and is hereby being distributed to the
above-listed recipients as directed by the Commission. The attached document shall serve as the official service copy
from the Missouri Public Service Commission in accordance with 386.490 RSMo. A paper copy will only be provided to
those members of the certified service list who do not have a valid e-mail address registered with the Commission.

1



Please contact the Missouri Public Service Commission Data Center at datacenter-psc@psc.mo.gov or at 573-751-7496 if
you have questions regarding this transmission.




